
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Week beginning 30th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
This week our learning has moved onto the story of Supertato! On Tuesday, it seems that Evil Pea 
had been up to no good and had trapped the vegetables! We created some more wanted posters 
to make sure people are on the lookout for him.  It seems a lot of villains have been causing trouble 
this term! 
 
In Maths, we have been very busy this week. We have been using the song ‘Five little speckled 
frogs’ to help to help us think about the number bonds to five. We have also been thinking about 
the concept of capacity and have used the language of ‘full’, ‘nearly full’, ‘half full/empty’ ‘nearly 
empty’ and ‘empty’ to describe the amount of liquid in container.  
 
We hope you have enjoyed looking at your child’s ‘Sharing book’ with them this week.  Please return 
it to school on Monday and then your child will be able to choose a new book to enjoy at home next 
week.  
 
Reminders 
Please could we ask that children do not bring in any toys or teddies from home.  
 
Please check that your child’s belongings are named, we have had lot of jumpers, gloves and hats 
without names recently.  
 
Dates for your diary 
Thursday 9th February – Book share 
Friday 10th February – Last day of term 3  
 
Please remember that if you have any queries or questions you can always catch us at the end of 
the day, or write us a note in the home school diary.  
 
The Foundation Team 

Dear Ladybirds and Bumblebees, 

Next week, we will be having a go at some more cooking and making some 

Supertato soup! We will be cutting up lots of vegetables so it would be great if 

you could practise some chopping at home this weekend.  Let us know how you 

get on =) 

Love Lola and Buzz 


